
Multiplication 

The Department for Education (DfE) introduced the multiplication 

tables check (MTC) as a statutory assessment in 2022 for pupils 

attending schools in England, to determine whether year 4 pupils 

can fluently recall their multiplication tables up to 12 x 12.  

This Timestable grid is brilliant for supporting children with their 

multiplication facts.  


